
 

       October 2014 Newsletter       

      
 September was a big hit! Thank you to all our parents and community 

helpers for visiting and sharing your role in the community. The children enjoyed 
learning about the different occupations. 

October is full of fun for all! Please come join us for our annual Fall festival 
on October 24th 6:30pm.-8:00pm. Come join the fun! Admission is $2.00 per person 
so come dressed in your favorite costume, and join all the festivities in all the rooms. 

 
Parents just a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every 

time you refer a family to Wellington Academy.  
           Also please remember tuition is due on Friday the week prior to care. Any 
payments not made by 4 p.m. Monday a late fee of $40 will be applied.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

 
Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            

wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view 
pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 

    
                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

 

“October Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Nature 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Ii, Jj, Kk, Ll” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“6, 7, 8” 
& 

“Oval & Square” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Orange & Black” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “October 2014” 
October 1st & 2nd… 
Picture Days 
1st- Infants, Dev.1 & Dev.2 2nd-
Dev.3A, 3B, VPK & Siblings 
 
October 5th-11th… 
Fire Prevention Week  

  
October 10th… 
Progress Reports 
 
October 17th… 
Parents Night Out 
6:15pm-10:00pm 
 
October 24th… 
Fall Festival 
6:30pm-8:00pm     

October 27th-31st…  
Spirit Week 

                        
 

                        
             To the following students & staff in October 2014… 
 

German Lopez…10/6  Isabelle Warren…10/6 
Hailey Cooksey…10/11 Maria Downs…10/11 
Daphne Russell…10/22 Zoe Viegas…10/23 

Chance Dooley…10/25 Kellan McDonald…10/30 
 

Staff: Ms. Janell…10/6 Mrs. Tina…10/10 
Ms. Devi…10/15  

 

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News                 

     
        Welcome October! Ella and Reid  have moved to 
Dev.1, they are doing great. Brady is walking all around 
the room enjoying the toys. Miguel is sitting on his own. 
Brody enjoys floor time. Madilyn is rolling over. Blake is 
walking with the push toys. Benjamin is walking holding 
on to the shelves.  Thank you for sharing your little 
pumpkins with us. 
        

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 
   
        

 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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This month we will be learning about 

fall, leaves, pumpkins and a little about Halloween 

Boo! Keep an eye on our door for upcoming events 

and important info.  We would like to welcome our 

new friends, Ella, Reid and Jake. Parents please make sure you check your child’s 
cubbies for dailies and special paper work. We are 

opening our lending library in our room. Also please make sure your child’s extra clothes are weather 
appropriate. 

 

Thank you, 
              Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan & Mrs. Kathleen 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

                 

                                                                                   

                  

                      

                       

 

 

 

 

                      

       

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

Nature is a hoot, come join us for a fun filled 
month! In the month of October we will be talking about 
different kinds of animals, trees, plants and flowers. We will be 
learning the letters, shapes, oval, square and numbers 6,7,8. 
Please remember no food or drinks in class. We don’t want any 
uninvited guests.  
It’s important to check our parent board. We use it to help keep 
you informed.  
 
                                 Thank you,  
                                    Ms. Tiffany  
 
.  

October has arrived, bringing lots to anticipate! 
Our new theme for the month is Nature. We will be talking about 
animals, bugs, leaves, trees etc. If you have a special book that could 
be used related to our theme, that would be great. 
 Wellington Academys Fall Festival is on Friday October 24

th
. 

The event will start at 6:30pm until 8:00pm. The children are 
welcome to dress up for this event. Come join the fun in all the 
classrooms. 
Friday October 31

st
, the class will be having our Halloween party. 

There will be a sign-up list on our door for food and goodies to be 
given out. The children will also be allowed to wear there costumes 
if you would like. 
We look forward to another great month of learning and fun with 
your children. 

Thank you, 
     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Developmental 3B News 

 We’re falling into Fall and we are 
excited to bring on the season and weather changes. This 
month we will be learning about nature and the different 
happenings that occur in October. We had a blast learning all 
about our community helpers and all our special visitors. 
Thank you to our community. As Halloween draws closer we 
will be celebrating in lots of fun activities so please read our 
classroom door for more information. We would like to thank 
our parents for helping make our cooking projects a success. 
Also remember to have your child’s belongings labeled. 
Thank you for sharing your bright little smiles with us and 
Happy Fall! 

Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Sonya &  Mrs. Tina  
                        
                             
 
 
 
 
 

    VPK News  

                            

                 

      

 

 

 

 

    

                                 

 

                 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month we will explore the wonderful 
world of nature. We will learn about small & large 
animals like tiny lady bugs (Did you know lady bugs are 
yellow? And the enormous T-Rex’s tail contained over 
40 vertebrae). We will learn about bat caves, bears, make 
volcano’s erupt and an egg bounce. Also we will be 
having a Halloween party, Trick or Treat session and our 
fall festival. Please check your child’s file folder and the 
door for more information such as times & dates. 
         Ms. Russ  

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


